


 
Additionally, the Queensland Occupational Violence Strategy Unit (QOVSU) has undertaken 
extensive consultation across Queensland Health to allow for a broad response to this 
complex and challenging topic. Noting that it was of particular interest to QSAC, QOVSU 
invited staff all across the state to share their stories. These raw and confronting anecdotes 
have been de-identified and collated in the attached appendix.  
 
Should you require further information, Queensland Health’s contact is  

. 
 
Your sincerely 

Shaun Drummond 
Chief Executive, Metro North Hospital and Health Service 
Chair, Occupational Violence Implementation Committee 
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